
To:

From: Nicholas, Wendy <NicholasWB@scdot.org>

Date: 10/31/2011 4:28:20 PM

Subject: SCDOT Personnel Announcements

Attachments: SCDOT Reorganization.pdf

I am attaching a copy of a recent advisory concerning personnel changes at SCDOT. This announcement has already 
been made internally at SCDOT, but I am transmitting as information to members of the General Assembly and 
Budget and Control Board.

Thanks and have a good evening.

Wendy Nicholas, Executive Assistant/Legislative Affairs
South Carolina Department of Transportation 
(803) 737-0885 [office]
(803) 727-6501 [cell]
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